
January 19, 2017 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #161279 

 REMOVE NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON 

 THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST DOVER STREET FROM 

 SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE TO SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE 

 EXCEPT SUNDAY 7:00 AM TO 1:00 PM 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 


